
Special Meeting 
Liquor License Transfer- License No. R-14407 for Tim Toc LLC 

 
November 10, 2021 

 
A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Wednesday, November 
10, 2021, at 5:30 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Brandon Rishel, 
Frank Augustine, and Albert Burick, III, present.  Lou Perrotta, solicitor, was also present. 
 
Present at the Meeting: 
 
Bill Cheslock    Dan Irwin   Tim Pitzer 
Deanna Conkle    Joe Arena   Ellen Freeman  
Janine Goehring   Ken Langford 
 
The purpose of this special meeting was to hear testimony for a Liquor License Transfer into Shenango 
Township from Auction.  License No. R-14407 for Tim Toc LLC. for Property located at Permanent I.D. 31-
409900, 2655 Ellwood Road, New Castle, PA 16101 
 
The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag. 
 
Lou Perrotta addressed the audience as the hearing officer.  The notice of the public hearing was 
published on October 27, 2021, and November 3, 2021, in the New Castle News.  Ellen Freeman that 
represented Tic Toc LLC gave a brief dialog about the proposed building plans.  This will be the second of 
their locations to operate a liquor license, seating for 30 patrons, associates will go through training 
every 2 years for responsible handling of alcohol, and bottled beer and wine mostly for to go 
consumption but limited to 192 fluid oz per transaction in store.  No happy hours or TVs to encourage 
people stay on the premises for an increased amount of time and security cameras will be used.  Tim 
Pitzer was sworn in by Lou Perrotta to show pictures of what the building is planned to look like.    
 
Motion by Mr. Augustine second by Mr. Burick to approve the Liquor License Transfer.  Motion carried. 
 
Public Comment: None 
 
Roll Call:  Mr. Augustine, yes; Mr. Rishel, yes; Mr. Burick, yes 
 
Motion carried. 
 
Motion by Mr. Augustine second by Mr. Burick to adjourn. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:50 p.m. 
 
 


